February 3, 2021

Dear Warden Muise

As you are aware, a couple of years ago the community of Abrams River installed a village sign
at the beginning of the Abrams River Road. When it was installed the intension was to
eventually doing more work around the sign in order to make the site look better. The plan is to
build a stone edging at the foot of the sign to be able to plant greenery. The Abrams River
Wharf Association would like to apply for a community grant of $500.00 to help buy the
necessary materials to complete this project. Thank you in advance.
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